
From: aab2@daimlerchrysler.com 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2005 12:06 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Subject: Fw: FCC File #0285-EX-RR-2001 (KM2XG0) 
 
Adale Borg-Babila 
Telecommunications 
Corporate Facsimile Administrator 
Ph.  586-758-8122  T/L 821-8122 
Fax  586-758-8229 
aab2@dcx.com 
 
----- Forwarded by Adale Borg-Babila/ITM/DCC/DCX on 06/29/2005 12:06 PM -----  
 
      Andrew D Magic/JTE/DCC/DCX  
      06/29/2005 10:01 AM  
     To John Kennedy@fcc.gov   
            cc Adale Borg-Babila/ITM/DCC/DCX@wk-America   
            Subject FCC File #0285-EX-RR-2001 (KM2XG0)  
 
 
             
 
      
 
 
Dear Mr. John Kennedy :  
 
Re: 5 Year Justification of FCC File #0285-EX-RR-2001 (KM2XG0)  
 
Due to the continuing need for this experimental license at our facility, we 
will need this license until at least January 1, 2007.  If the license is 
required beyond that date we will submit another renewal application.  
 
 
Andrew D. Magic 
E/E Systems Compatibility 
Senior Engineer - Special Projects 
Ph.  248-576-6922 
Page 810-812-8195 
adm9@dcx.com 




